
          FACILITIES & SERVICES 
 
 

 

 

 MEMORANDUM 

 

From:               Ron Saporta, Chief Operations Officer, Property Services & Sustainability 
 

Date:                December 14, 2018 
 

Re:                    Smoke-Free Policy – University of Toronto  
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

The University of Toronto has approved a Smoke-Free Policy, effective January 1, 2019.  

The updated policy will ban smoking and vaping of tobacco, cannabis and other products on all property 

owned by U of T, including but not limited to the St. George, Mississauga and Scarborough campuses. The 

prohibition includes inside or outside vehicles while parked on University property. 

This policy applies to all individuals present on University of Toronto property at any time and for any 

purposes, including employees, students, contractors, volunteers, and visitors.  

Once in effect on January 1, smoking is only permitted off University property or in designated smoking 

areas.  

Please note that there are no designated smoking areas on the St. George campus. A list of designated 

smoking areas on the Mississauga and Scarborough campuses will be indicated with signage on these 

campuses. These designated smoking areas are subject to change.  

 

We appreciate your cooperation in this manner.  

 


